
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
Subject  Docket  HP22-001  Summit Pipeline 
 
I vehemently object to this Summit pipeline for many reasons: seizure of the land  -  squandering public 
water - safety of pipeline - no insurance to cover liability - eminent domain does not apply - crop 
production loss - decrease in land values - a  problematic dump site - a DAPL issue - issues with our 
Indian Tribes - my tax dollars subsidizing this(credits) - misuse of natural resources -    (prime farm 
land that can never be reclaimed again) - ginormous grided tile that will be compromised - by a private 
company for their financial gain while the landowner endures the damage - all the above and more of 
which Summit does not give a care nor are they concerned about. 
 
PLEASE make a wise decision here for the people of South Dakota and all the midwest and DENY this 
permit  This is a boondoggle like never seen in this country before.  And it will affect generations for 
absolutely decades.  Please get truthful answers to the hard questions.  This is so untested and we are 
not guinea pigs. We have worked hard all our lives for our land and don't wish it seized. We have a right 
to not have this pipeline rammed down our throat. I trust you will do the right thing here 
and DENY.   jkg 
 
Jean Granger     Fort Dodge  Ia   50501 
 
 




